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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:          Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 

From:    Robert Baldwin, City Manager 

By:          Mark Felicetty, Director of Parks & Recreation
  
Date:
  June 13, 2016
Subject:  Beach Maintenance 1 Year Contract Extension with Beach Raker Inc.
________________________________________________________________________
 Beach Raker Inc. has been providing beach cleaning services on Dania Beach for the last four years.  They have a perfect safety record, and all their beach cleaning equipment and beach cleaning processes comply with Federal and State environmental and safety laws.
There will be no increase in the annual contract cost of $99,500.00 for fiscal year 2017. The funding was planned for and appropriated in the Parks & Recreation Operating Budget #001 7202 572 31 10 Professional Services.
The City Commission awarded the contract to Beach Raker in September 2015.  The original contract was for a period of one year with the option for two (1) year renewals.

City staff is recommending the City Commission exercise the first renewal option.  

RECOMMENDATION: Approve resolution authorizing contract renewal.
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